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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. This is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Project overview

Planning is underway to build a new primary school 
for Liverpool on the grounds of the existing Liverpool 
Boys and Girls High School to cater for projected 
growth.

The project proposes to deliver new flexible learning 
spaces, core facilities, and open spaces. 

The new school will help cater for the fast-growing 
school age population in the Liverpool area. 

Further planning will inform the size of the school, 
extent of work, any potential staging requirements, 
and take into consideration future student 
enrolment projections.

New public school in Liverpool
Project update� October 2020

This is an example of innovative learning spaces we are delivering for students in NSW

Significant milestones

MasterplanNovember 2019

Mid 2020 Concept design

Early 2021
Schematic design and State
Significant Development
(SSD) lodgement
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Indicative site plan

Note: The image shows an indicative plan of the new school. The final 
scope will be subject to business case and funding approval.

Frequently asked questions
What kind of school will it be?

The new primary school will be for students in grades 
Kindergarten to Year 6 inclusive. It will offer modern 
facilities to foster innovative teaching methods. Special 
education support classes are also included. 

Do I live in the catchment area?

The school catchment area will be finalised as the project 
progresses. We recommend you visit  
https://education. nsw.gov. au/school-finder  
to find your current school catchment.

When can I enrol my child into the new school?

The school will be open for enrolments as the project 
nears completion. We will keep local residents informed 
as the project progresses and the department will 
inform the community when the school begins taking 
enrolments.

What does a State Significant Development (SSD) 
application include?

The SSD application is submitted to the Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment and will consist of 
an Environmental Impact Statement including:

	■ A heritage impact statement and assessment

	■ A transport and accessibility impact assessment

	■ Assessment of noise and vibration impacts

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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